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On Saturday, Aug. 15 from 9 a.m. to 12:30 p.m., students
from Cuyahoga Valley Christian Academy will have a
chance to put basic business skills to the test when they
visit Hudson Farmers Market. Hudson Farmers Market, which is sponsored by Hudson Montesori School, is
helping the young entrepreneurs learn how to grow a business.

The students are part of a new initiative called The Young Entrepreneur Market (YEM), which was launched
by the Young Entrepreneur Institute at University School last year. YEM gives high school and middle school
entrepreneurs the opportunity to get real-world experience working with customers. The program is funded
by The Burton D. Morgan Foundation and The Veale Foundation.

YEM participants will be at Hudson Farmers Market on Saturday, selling treats and bags made in Rawanda.

For more information about The Young Entrepreneur Market or the Entrepreneur Institute at University
School, contact Director Reka Barabas at 216-831-1984.

Hudson Montessori School educates students in preschool through 8th grade, providing them with an
environment that helps them develop a true sense of community. The school has its own entrepreneurship
program. Young entrepreneurs from Hudson Montessori visit the market periodically throughout the season
to offer their homemade products, such as teas and jams.

For more information about Hudson Farmers Market, visit www.hudsonfarmersmarket.org. Follow the
market on Facebook and Twitter. Contact Audrey Hylton, market manager, by email at
ahylton@hudsonfarmersmarket.org.
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